From: Tavenner, Marilyn

Sent time: 2007/01/12 13:26:10
To: Jaspen, Gail
Subject: RE: Smoking bills
Correct...

From: Jaspen, Gail

Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2007 5:53 PM
To: Tavenner, Marilyn

Subject: Smoking bills

Is it correct to assume that we would take no position on a bill that bans smoking in restaurants? G has not indicated interest in going
there as yet, correct?

Gail D. Jaspen

Deputy Secretary of Health and Human Resources
Patrick Henry Building, 4th Floor

1111 East Broad Street

Richmond, Virginia 23219

(804) 692-2572

gail.jaspen@governor.virginia.gov
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